
Welcome to Year 4.  

SWIMMING 

Friday  

Afternoons 

Boys need—

swim trunks, 

not baggy swim 

shorts, towel 

and cap if they 

have longer 

hair. 

Girls need– 

Swimming 

 Costume and 

towel. We have 

some swim 

caps but you 

can bring your 

own if you’d 

like. 

I am so pleased to be your child’s teacher this year 

and I am sure we are going to have a lot of fun  

together. 

 

HOMEWORK 

Every week your child should be reading (every 

night if possible). They should also be learning their 

times tables from 1x tables to 12x tables.  

When it is needed I will be sending home other bits 

of homework but this will not be every week.  

 

PE 

PE is on a Wednesday, as it was last year and again 

please can your child come in their PE kit with a 

school jumper or cardigan on.  

 

Maths 

We are going to be looking at 10’s, 100’s and 1000’s 

this half term—ordering, missing numbers,  

problem solving and lots of challenges. 



If at any point 
there is a 

problem with  
anything to do 
with your child 
then do ask to 
speak with me.  
We can not sort 
things out if we 

do not know 
about it. 

 

I am sure we 
will have a 

fantastic time 
in Year 4.  

 
The 

expectations are 
high and there is 
a lot of work to 
do but I’m sure 
that if we work 
together -your 
child will do the 
best that they 

can do. 

English 

In English this half term we are going to be looking 

at persuasive writing. We will be reading a book 

called ‘The Last Wolf’ and using this to produce 

persuasive letters and posters. 

 

History / Geography 

THE ROMANS—a very exciting topic to start the 

year with. Lots of timeline activities and learning 

about who the Romans were and why they came. 

In Geography we will be looking at changes to our 

local environment.  

 

Science 

We are going to be  electrified to learn about  

electricity ! Uses, dangers and an experiment or 

two. 

 

We will also be having fun with Baroque art,  

experimenting with rhythm and composition in 

music, we will continue the conversational French 

your children began in Year3 , interesting  

discussions in PSHCE and P4C as well as RE and 

MUCH more.  

Please read any letters I send home as they will 

contain lots of extra information and ways to  

support your child. Any problems—just ask :) 

Thanks for your support 

Mrs Clarke . 


